
 

Important Safety Notice 
May 22, 2007 

There maybe a potential problem with the yoke clamp screw on any yoke clamp type 
regulator with the serial number starting from 7010001 - 7053528. All Apeks dealers 
have been made aware of this issue.  

Please return your Apeks regulator or just the yoke clamp screw to your nearest 
Apeks dealer for inspection. If you need assistance finding your nearest Apeks 
authorized dealer, please use the dealer locator found at www.aqualung.com. Do not 
dive with the regulator until it has been inspected.  

Apeks apologizes for any inconvenience this recall might cause. We are dedicated to 
making the world's best diving products and to ensuring diver safety at all costs. This 
solution is the only reasonable course of action.  

Please contact the Technical Department at Aqua Lung America at 877-253-DIVE 
(3483) if you need any assistance or have any further query.  

Sincerely,  

 
Apeks - an Aqua Lung Company  

 
email: godiving@aqualung.com  
phone: 760-597-5000  
web: http://www.aqualung.com  
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